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Ottawa, December 9th, 1904.

Dear Mr. Galliher,

Referring to your favour of the 19th

ultimo, enclosing a communication from the Standard Lumber

Co. Craubrook, B. C., regarding the purchase of the timber

on the Myuke Indian Reserve, I beg leave to say that

correspondence is now being had with the B. C. Government

in this matter and if no Hjections appear the surrender

will be submitted to the Indians for execution and if

obtained the timber will be put up for sale by tender

according to the Iepartmental Kegulations.

Yours very truly,

par Préalen

Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian Affairs.

A. Galliher, Esq., M. P.,

Netson,

B. C.
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